

January 17, 2013

To Whom It May Concern:

Our church recently renovated the children's building adding a secure welcome and registration center and remodeling the church nursery. The Board of Trustees selected Hollandsworth Construction from among a list of contractors.

Over the renovation period we developed a wonderful working relationship with Hollandsworth. From the initial meetings with the architect, Hollandsworth kept us informed and worked side by side with our church leaders. This included accommodating our busy events scheduling. Hollandsworth employees were professional and very cooperative working with our church needs.

We had such a good experience with Hollandsworth that when it came time to renovate the church restrooms and the bride's dressing room we contacted Ryan Hollandsworth for the work. The results are beautiful and functional.

I highly recommend Hollandsworth for thorough and excellent work. Their open and regular communication and understanding of multiple layers of administration of a church were impressive. Their Staff is highly trained and skilled in the management of projects.

Grace and Peace,

Walter R. Jones

Rev. Walter R. Jones Executive Pastor Snellville United Methodist Church 2428 Main St., East Snellville, GA 30078 770-972-9360 www.snellvilleumc.org